
SCFOL  Volunteers  recognized
by FSDPL
At the Annual Meeting of the membership of FSDPL, held on
October 12, 2013, at the New Central Library, volunteers from
each of the Chapters of the Friends were recognized for the
outstanding  work  they  perform  for  their  chapters  and
branches.   Honorees recognized for their service from the San
Carlos Chapter were Aileen Lawson, Sandy Gillins, Tina Kues,
and Maynard Kartvedt.  Our congratulations to all of these
wonderful  volunteers.   We  thank  them  for  their  hours  of
service.
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